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From: D"Arcy Kerrigan
To: JDLTestimony
Subject: SB2386
Date: Sunday, February 23, 2014 7:32:50 PM
Attachments: PastedGraphic-1.tiff

Aloha,
I am in support of the legislation to criminalize advertising stolen merchandise on Craigslist or
 any other venue.
Our neighborhood, like many others, has been victim to numerous thefts. My paddleboard was
 stolen out of my garage in September of 2013. There were 10 or 12 boards stolen at the same 
time.
Let me know if you need further information.
Mahalo,
D'Arcy
D'Arcy Kerrigan, Realtor
Island Realtors
darcy@homesbythesea.com
808-371-5123
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From: William Rogers
To: JDLTestimony
Subject: SB2386
Date: Sunday, February 23, 2014 8:30:12 PM

To whom it may concern,

Please accept this message as our testimony in support of legislation SB2386. We strongly urge approval of this
 measure in the hope it will discourage property crime within the State of Hawaii, and punish those who refuse to
 abide by our laws.

Thank you for your attention to our request.

Respectfully,
William and Alicia Rogers
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